
Thank you for taking the Wyoming Customer Service Pipe Material Survey.

As part of a nationwide initiative, Wyoming Public Water Suppliers and the Wyoming Department of 
Environmental Quality (WYDEQ) request that residents submit information on their water service pipe 

material. This initiative will allow water providers to document the presence of lead service pipes in their 
systems. 

The following survey should take approximately 5 minutes and walk you through how to find your home's water 
service pipe. If your pipe is made of a material other than plastic, you'll need a coin and magnet to complete the 

survey.



 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 


